
 

Response to the editor’s decision 
Assessing the effect of forest management on above-ground carbon stock 

by remote sensing 

Dear Mr Migliavacca, 

We are delighted to hear that the revised manuscript has been well received. All proposed 
technical corrections were implemented, and the European Union’s logo was removed from the 
‘Acknowledgements’ section. Additionally, figures f04, f05, f06 and f08 were adapted, changing 
the units ‘tons/ha’ to ‘tons ha-1’ in the axis titles.  

We would like to thank you and the reviewers for the valuable suggestions and comments on the 
article, which greatly helped to improve its quality.  

Best regards, 

Sofie Van Winckel and co-authors 


